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Kim Chantry
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To: preservation; Paul Steinke
Subject: 504 S Juniper Street
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attachments unless you recognize the sender. 

I am writing again to remind the Committee and Commission that the approval of a four-story  
house at this site is out of scale for this small street row and contradicts the basic approval of a 
design that  
was a reconstruction at the time of the approval of the demolition. It rewards the neglect that this 
house suffered. 
Thank you 
Randal Baron 
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